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Butch Martin, fellow TU member, guide
and all round good guy, will present a slide
program at the Chapter’s March meeting
on Tuesday nite, the 20th, 6:30 PM at the
Rock House in Clayton.

Butch guides out of Unicoi Outfitters in He-
len during the winter and early spring and
then spends the summer and fall guiding
in the Green River area of Wyoming.

Sarah'’s.

At the February meeting held at Tallulah
Falls State Park, Henry Williamson led a
hands on session of knot tying that kept
the experienced and beginner involved and
entertained.
Do you still use the clinch knot to tie on
the fly? The Duncan loop is faster, stronger
and easier under all conditions but expe-
cially useful in low light conditions.

\— [he surgeon’s knot (double overhand) knot
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Whether wading the Green or surrounding
streams for trophy trout or spending the
day driftboat fishing for Brown, Rainbow,
Cutthroat and Brookies, Butch will have
the information for you.

If you just can’t wait or want some pre-
meeting info:

www.elkridgelodge.com or
www.unicoioutfitters.com

Coming in April.......

Our April meeting campout and work project will
take place Friday evening, April 20th, on the banks
of Sarah’s Creek at the Appletree Camp. On Satur-
day we will be working on stream structures on

This will be our first campout meeting and there are
sure to be a member or two staking out the camp a
day or two in advance.

Final plans will be announced at the March meeting.

joins the tippet to your leader fast and effe-
ciently. And whether you use the braided
loop attached to your flyline for making the
quick loop-to-loop connection, or if you
prefer the nail knot, Henry made them all
look easy. If you weren’t there, you missed
a good one. Thanks to Henry for his usual
good job, and to Bill Turner, Ranger at Tal-
lulah Falls State Park for making their fa-
cilities available







Several members of the Chapter must be shoving upward at a much
could have told you this, especially faster rate than that

those over forty....the trails out of One scientist states, “..the slow mo-
some of our favorite streams are get- tion advance of the North American
ting steeper. (Your editor has noticed plate is lifting the Blue Ridge as well
this for several years) as the rest of the Appalachians and
According to geologist with the U.S. the Piedmont”.

Geological Survey in Atlanta, the Wow! Does that mean that viable
Blue Ridge mountains are rising at trout streams will be created around
an alarming rate of about 100 feet Anderson and maybe even

every million years. There are a cou- Columbia?

ple of trails out of the Chattooga that

FRIENDS OF SOUTHERN APPALACHIAN TROUT

A letter announcing a fund raising program that will help TU chapters of the
SE region complete and continue many vital projects and programs was
mailed to TUers recently.
The assumption is that this mailing was to the TU membership. But, in case
you didn’t receive the announcement, you may like to contact:

Bobby Bell

TU Southeastern Regional Dir.

706/234-5310 or

tusedin@aol.com

holding their annual fund raiser on March 24th, 6:00 PM, at LaPrade’s on
Lake Burton. In the event you don’t know where this is, just head west on US
76, turn south (for Frank that is to your left) on Hwy 197, go past the Burton
Hatchery and continue on, looking out for LaPrade’s Marina on your left, the
restaurant is up the hill to your right. (Now, Frank, if you are coming from the
south on Hwy 197, you will not pass the hatchery, the marina will be on your
right and the restaurant is still up, but on your left.)

So, Rabun Chapter members, let’s all head for Hoot in the Hills, have some
great food, drop a few bucks and have a good time. The Foothills bunch will
also appreciate suitable items for their auction and raffles.

An Elk Hair Caddis is a good floater. Try tying a nymph, one size smaller than
the caddis, about 18” behind the EHC. (Same applies to Deer Hair Caddis)
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